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RE 

We begin the Summer term by 

celebrating Easter. We are learning  
 that spring is a time when things 

begin to grow. 

 the ways in which we can grow in 

love to be more like Jesus. 

 about Easter Sunday when God his 

Father gave Jesus new life and he 

rose from the dead 

Our next topic will be ‘Good News.’ 

We will be learning 
 That everyone has good news to 

share. 

 The happiness good news brings. 

 The stories of Easter and 

Pentecost – Jesus sending his 

friend the Holy Spirit. 

 Pentecost celebrates the Good 

News of Jesus. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Welcome Back! 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. It was lovely to welcome the children back on 

Monday and to see how happy they were to be back with all their friends!  

The attached document outlines our learning for this half term. It is a great topic for 

getting the children outdoors in the fresh air! 

 

Reading 

I am so impressed with the super progress 

the children are making in their phonics 

and reading. Please continue to try and set 

aside 10-15 minutes at the end of each day 

to hear your child read and practise their 

Super Sounding Out books.  

The daily practice and repetition makes all 

the difference to their learning and their 

confidence. 

Tricky Words  

These are the tricky words your child 

should be able to read by sight now:  

I the to no go he she we me be was my  

you they her all are. 

If you find there are any they are still 

unsure of please add revision of these 

words to your daily reading. 

          Maths Home Challenges 

From this week I will be sending home 

some weekly Maths challenges for you to 

complete at home. There will be several 

suggestions on the sheet. Please try to 

complete at least ONE every week but 

obviously you can do as many as you like! 

Many of the challenges will be practical so 

please upload any photos of your child 

completing these tasks onto Tapestry. 
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